
Hi There!

My Name is Mrs. Prohl and I am so 
excited to be your Pre-K teacher 
this year! This will be my 5th year 
teaching Early Education. I am from 
Houston, TX and moved to Tyler in 

July 2022. I graduated from 
Texas Tech University and also 

love cheering for the Kansas City 
Chiefs!


Our class will be filled with so many 
wonderful learning activities. I can’t 
wait to get to know you and watch 

you learn & grow!

Mrs. Prohl

Movies

Iced Coffee

Amazon

Chick-fil-A

Earrings

Christmas


